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We wanted to take a moment to address a common question since we began
courses via Zoom virtually during the Fall of 2020. Within OLLI at UVA, we do
not record our Zoom or virtual course sessions for a few reasons listed below:

> Privacy -- Each participant’s face and name are displayed on the screen and
would appear on the recording. OLLI is committed to protecting our
members’ privacy.

> Copyright -- Due to OLLI’s educational status, instructors are permitted to
use copyrighted material in class and special presentations, as long as credit
is given. However, if virtual lectures were recorded and the information was
shared beyond OLLI’s control, there could be potential copyright issues.

> Inclusion -- For a virtual meeting to be recorded, each participant must
agree to be recorded. However, some may not agree and would have to leave
the meeting, which would not be fair to all members.

> Webinars -- OLLI records some of our special presentations that run in a
webinar format because participants are not shown on the screen and the
presenter has approved all materials for recordings. For a list of our recorded
sessions, please go to the OLLI “Resources” tab of our website.

Thank you for your understanding. Feel free to contact our staff with any questions
at olliuva@virginia.edu or (434)-923-3600.
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